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Regulation #2 

Governing Extermination Prior to Demolition 

 

 
The Board of Health of the Town of Weymouth, Massachusetts, acting under the General Laws, 

Chapter 111, Section 31 and in the interest of and for the preservation of public health, hereby 

adopts Board of Health Regulation #2, governing extermination of all types of structures prior to 

the issuance of a permit for demolition. 

 

Whenever any type of structure is to be demolished, extermination of said structure must be 

performed by a licensed fumigator prior to the issuance of a permit for demolition of said 

structure.  Proof of extermination to be returned to the Board of Health, is to be in the form of a 

written receipt signed by said licensed fumigator containing a description of the extermination 

performed. 

 

This regulation was adopted by a unanimous vote of the Board of Health at a regular meeting 

held October 7, 1974, to be effective October 14, 1974. 


